
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Teusday 

April 11, 2023 
 

 

 Division 13, Ms. Racansky’s class is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for 
helping to keep our outside areas tidy. 

 The gathering space is available at lunch today for grade 6s. 
 Please remember that you are not to go into the staff parking lot to play tag/manhunt etc.   
 Choir and musical theatre are cancelled today, as Mrs. Meadows is away.  
 Grade 8 girls competitive volleyball team, please meet in Mr. D’s room at nutrition break for a quick 

meeting to discuss volleyball camps with Lambrick Park. 
 Marching band please meet at nutrition break as well as anyone interested in badminton, please 

come for a quick meeting in the band room. 
 The first badminton exhibition game is here tomorrow, from 3:00-5:00. 
 Any girls interested in a box lacrosse session on April 18th, please sign up on the athletics board. 

We will need a minimum number of girls interested in order to run the session.  
 All girls field hockey players have practice after school today. Please be on time to meet the coach 

and get set up. Also, don’t forget to get your shin pads and mouth guards ready for this Thursday’s 
first games up at UVic after school.  

 Reminder: Those badminton players who signed up for the first badminton tournament, please be 
ready for tomorrow after school. Lansdowne will be sending a team for some exhibition games in our 
gym. Please make sure to check the sign-up sheets on the Athletics board in the gathering space.  

 Volleyball Uniforms: there are still some uniforms missing from volleyball season. If you still have 
your uniform, please return it this week to Mr. Owen or to Ms. Nelson.  

 


